

Saviour Lutheran School Staff and student tested positive for COVID-19

(Circular No.: E101/2022-2023)

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The school has been notified on 5th January, 2023, that one of the staff and two students have been tested positive for COVID-19. The last working days of the staff at the school premises were 4th January, 2023. The two students who have been tested positive consist of P.1A student and S.5A student. The last school day of those students were 3nd January, 2023. The school has enhanced cleaning and disinfecting procedures and abided by the guidelines of the Centre for Health Prevention.

The school urges parents to comply closely with the guidelines of the Centre for Health Prevention to prevent the contraction of COVID-19 with appropriate measures. For details please visit https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/health-advice.html.

The school will keep close contact with the Centre for Health Prevention and closely monitor the health conditions of staff and students. For further details on COVID-19, please visit https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/index.html or phone the Centre for Health Prevention hotline (telephone no.: 2125 1111/2125 1122); for query on the situation at school, please contact class teachers or the general office at 27293929.

Wishing you good health and safety.

Yours faithfully,

Rev. Yeong Ling Wui Principal

5th January, 2023